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  25 November 2013

 
 
 
MOTION ON NOTICE 
 
DEVELOPMENT IN THE NORTH OF THE CITY 
 

Notwithstanding the City Council’s Core Strategy published in 2007, the Council acknowledges 
the Planning Inspector’s findings following the recent public inquiry into the Derriford and Seaton 
Area Action Plan. 

This Council recognises the current uncertainty felt by residents living in the north of our City 
over potential developments in their communities and in particular the future of the Plymouth 
Airport site. 

The Council resolves to ask the Cabinet to bring forward the publication of the Plymouth Plan to 
March 2014 in order to give the citizens of Plymouth a further opportunity to be consulted on the 
Council’s preferred options for the growth of their City and to provide greater certainty on the 
potential funding for vital infrastructure works in the north of Plymouth. 
 
 
    
Proposed by Councillor Ian Bowyer 
 
 
 
Seconded by Councillor Patrick Nicholson 
 
 


